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Kappa Alpha Theta is leaping 

with joy to be invited back to 

the Auburn University 
Panhellenic community to re­

establish the Gamma Omega 

Chapter. The re-establishment 

will take place during the 

spring semester of 2009. Theta 
is already working with the 

Panhellenic council at Auburn 
to promote Theta's return and 

to get the campus excited 
about the addition of a new 

Panhellenic group. Please join 
us in welcoming the Gamma 

Omega Chapter back to 
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•Educational leadership consultants 
arrive on campus to begin PR efforts 

•Colonization Kickoff 
•Pledge Service & Bid Day 
•Loyalty Service 
•Initiation, Chartering Service, & Installation 

If you know a student at Auburn who would be an asset 

to the new chapter, please submit a letter of reference to 

Jenni Broughton, assistant director of chapter services. 

You can submit the letter 

online via the online recommendation system, 

by mail to 8740 Founders Rd., Indianapolis, IN 46268, 

or by fax to 317-876-1925. 

If you are interested as serving as a chapter advisor 

on the advisory board, please contact Christa Sobon, 

college district president, at christasobon@gmail.com. 
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AUBURN 
For more information about 

once again hanging the Theta 
flag at Auburn, 
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please visit 
www.auburnthetas.org. 
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